

## **Hamilton South Public School**

The School Community..... Working Together for Children

Phone: 4969 3795

Kenrick Street

Fax: 49621214 Merewether NSW 2291



Email: hamiltons-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



## K-2 'Eco' Easter Hats



Dear Parents and Carers.

On Thursday 9 April 2020, all K-2 students will be involved in the Hamilton South Public School Easter Hat Parade. The parade will occur in the P1 playground at 1:45pm. Parents are invited to come along and share in this event.

All K-2 students will be making their hats at school during class time. Students will be making their hat with the assistance of older students, including buddies.

Students will be creating their hats using a cardboard template as their base. A number of paper colouringin templates will also be provided.

This year we would like our Easter Hats to be **environmentally friendly**. This can be achieved by creating;

a) Up-cycled hats - families start saving bits and pieces such as bottle caps, used wrapping paper, cellophane and foil to create hats out of re-used materials only. Those colourful, shiny chocolate wrappers could be an ideal substitute for the tiny bits of harmful plastic that is glitter;

or

b) Recyclable hats - using items that are 100% recyclable such as: feathers, leaves, ribbons, fabric scraps, shredded coloured paper or anything that is naturally sourced, Easter themed and light in weight.

We would appreciate it if parents/carers could send in these additional resources to your child's teacher by Friday 3 April 2020. These resources will then be shared amongst all students within the class.

After the conclusion of the Easter Hat Parade, parents are invited to remain for the drawing of the Easter Raffle at 2:00pm.

Thank you for your assistance,

K-2 Teachers 16 March 2020 Sue Estens Principal